From: Kerren Ven

To: Nathan Heath

Subject: FW: Major Projects — New Request for Advice - (SSI-8609189-Mod-2) (Penrith,Canterbury-
Bankstown,Wollondilly Shire,Liverpool City,Fairfield City)

Date:

Hi Nathan,

Fairfield City Council is in receipt of the request for advice on the proposed modification
to the approved Upper South Creek Advanced Water Recycling Project.

The modification involves the realignment of the pipeline throughout various LGAs
including a minor alignment along Bartley Street in the Fairfield LGA. The realignment
will now be located across the southern boundary of the road and no other realignments
are proposed within the Fairfield LGA. The purpose is to enable more efficient
construction and reduce the duration of construction traffic impact in the area.

The Report provided for the modification mentions no further impacts to the original
proposal except for the potential noise and vibration during construction phase that will
slightly increased at 2A St Johns Road. The existing management measures presented
in the Noise Vibration Impact Assessment would however still apply.

Based on this, Council has no objections.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please feel free to contact me. | will
save this advice onto the Major Projects planning portal.

Kind regards,
Kerren Ven

Senior Strategic Land Use Planner | Strategic Land Use Planning
City Strategic Planning

We acknowledge the Cabrogal of the Darug nation who are the Traditional Custodians
of this Land.

We also pay our respect to the Elders both past, present and emerging of the Darug
Nation.


mailto:Nathan.Heath@planning.nsw.gov.au
http://www.facebook.com/fairfieldcity
https://www.instagram.com/discoverfairfield/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCaTd9DqEHdDjtqi9neVjkmg
https://au.linkedin.com/company/fairfield-city-council

The Department has sent you a request for advice in relation to the .The due date for this request is 30/07/23.

Please sign in to your account to view the details of this request and to upload your advice.

If you have any enquiries, please contact Nathan Heath on 02 8289 6617 /at nathan.heath@planning.nsw.gov.au.
To sign in to your account click here or visit the Major Projects Website.

Please do not reply to this email.

Kind regards

The Department of Planning and Environment
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Subscribe to our newsletter

This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL

This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and\or
privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it immediately
and notify the sender. Any views expressed in this email, are those of the individual
sender, except where the sender expressly and with authority, states them to be the view of
Fairfield City Council.
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